	I urge you to oppose HR127.
	HR127 is a proposed bill that will further burden law abiding citizens with more requirements to legally own firearms and ammunition. This legislation does nothing to curb the violence in our streets (often by repeat criminal offenders or by drug related crimes), help with mental health issues many Americans suffer with or offer support to our PTSD veterans who served proudly to protect our nation and our freedoms.
	I am a responsible gun owner. My guns are not committing crimes. I am a law abiding citizen. I am not the problem. I do not need to register my guns. I do not need to be limited to ammunition capacity for various firearms. I hunt waterfowl, pheasant and deer with a 12ga shotgun. This legislation proposes to eliminate any ammunition larger than .50 caliber, which is just above the .410 shotgun sizes. This would remove some of the guns used to preserve our hunting heritage.
	The purpose of this bill is to complicate the lives of law abiding American citizens and limit their rights. I urge you to oppose HR127.
Signed,
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